WINSLOW TOWNSHIP HIGH SCHOOL
10 Cooper Folly Road  Atco, New Jersey 08004-2620
Phone: (856) 767-1850  Fax: (856) 767-5670

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
Kurt Marella
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September 15, 2025

Dear Parents/ Guardians:

Winslow Township High School will host the PSAT/NMSQT for 11th-grade
students on October 29, 2025. Students in the 11" grade who wish to take the
examination will be required to register for the exam. Registration can be
completed by using the Google Sign-up sheet that will be posted on the school
website under “News and Announcements”. Sign-ups will begin on September
22" and will end on October 3" at 2 pm.

Prior to the exam, your child will be visited by a counselor in their English class to
discuss the PSAT/NMSQT and to distribute information. Student scoring results
will be sent to the student from College Board. Once the results are made available
to the school, counselors will review the outcomes with their respective students.
After the exam, each student will receive a personal access code from College
Board. Students can use this code to access the practice website focused on
improving SAT test-taking skills.

All students who are taking the PSAT/NMSQT should bring their own calculator
for the examination.

Sincerely, <

W B qubes
Mr. Richard Dawkins

Assistant Principal/Supervisor of School Counseling Services




